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I wish to register my objection to prisons being run for profit. I believe that the prisons system 
should stay in the public sector. I am concerned for the welfare of the inmates whose lives will be 
at the whim of profit margins and I am concerned for the staff who will face job losses and an 
erosion of their wages and conditions. 


